katie@betalic_;ht.com

From: Thelen, John (CNSC/CCSN) <john.thelen@canada.ca>

Sent: January 16, 2019 10:47 AM

To: jamie@betalight.com

Cc: ‘Stephane Levesque'; 'Ross Fitzpatrick'; Rashapov, Rinat (CNSC/CCSN); Van Hoof, Rebekah (CNSC/CCSN)
Subject: Full Report - Fire Event Near SRBT Facility on January 2, 2019

Attachments: E-DOCS-#-5763333-Full_Report_-_Fire_Event_Near SRBT_Facility. MSG.DRF

Good Day, Jamie.

Receipt acknowledged. This submission serves to fulfill the reporting requirements of GNSCR subsection 29(2). If CNSC staff requires any additional information
we will do so via formal correspondence.

During the course of the general inspection that scheduled for Feb 26-28, 2019 we intend to discuss in person with you the contents of this report and also learn
mare about the significant fire that took place approximately 500m southeast of your facility.

Thank you,

ol Dhclen

Senior Project Officer

Nuclear Processing Facilities Division

Directorate of Nuclear Cycle and Facilities Regulation
Regulatory Operations Branch

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

Government of Canada

Division des installations de traitement nucléaires

Direction de la réglementation du cycle et des installations nucléaires
Réglementation des opérations

Commission canadienne de siireté nucléaire

Gouvernement du Canada

E-mail | courriel john.thelen@canada.ca
Mobile | cellulaire 613-790-5455

Facsimile | télécopieur 613-995-5086
Address | adresse 280 Slater Street | 280, rue Slater
Ottawa, Canada K1P 559



